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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Fremont Conservation District 
1 message

Mitchell, Deborah - NRCS-CD, Canon City, CO <deborah.mitchell@co.nacdnet.net> Thu, Dec 3, 2020 at 2:11 PM
To: Tim Cazier - DNR <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Good afternoon Tim

 

We had our Board meeting last evening and took a look at the information for the South 40 Quarry No. 2, File No. M-
2020-051.  The Board was good with this as long as the owner takes care of the initialed Responsibilities as a Permittee
list. 

 

Thanks!!

 

Debbie Mitchell

District Manager

Fremont Conservation District

248 Dozier Avenue

Canon City, CO  81212

719-315-3417

info@fremontcd.org  OR

Deborah.mitchell@co.nacdnet.net

 

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any unauthorized
interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the law and subject the
violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and
delete the email immediately.
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